Mayor’s Report
For
January 2, 2018 Assembly Meeting

Seeking Letters of Interest:

The Petersburg Borough is seeking letters of interest from qualified
Borough residents to serve our community by filling 2 vacant seats on our
Public Safety Advisory Board.

Borough residents appointed to the following seats will serve until the
October 2018 Municipal Election.

Letters of interest may be submitted to the Borough Clerk via mail to PO
Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833, via email to
dthompson@petersburgak.gov, or by delivering to the Clerk’s office at 12
S. Nordic Drive.

Cost of the Washington, D.C. trip:

Airfare - 32,000 air miles each, plus a total of $75.00 in fees
Hotel - $2,794

Per Diem - $960

Ground transportation (taxi, shuttle, etc) - $200

Total estimated cost - $4,029



